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16 October 2020 

 
 

Bunnings Botany Store Update 
 
 
 
Please attribute to Jacqui Coombes, Bunnings Director NZ and HR: 
 
An incident occurred last night at our Botany store and one of our team members was injured.  
 
Police attended them scene and we are working closely with them.   
 
Our absolute priority is the welfare of all the team members involved.  
 
We thank our team for the way they worked together to handle a very challenging situation 
 
As this is now a police matter, we are unable to comment further. 
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